CITY OF LONG BEACH

CITY CLERK

333 WEST OCEAN BOULEVARD e LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90802 e  (662) 670-6101 FAX (562) 570-6789

August 18, 2004

Mr. Rick Ryan, District Administrator
Department of Aicoholic Beverage Control
3950 Paramount Boulevard, Suite No. 250
Lakewood, CA 90712

Re: Application of Lisa Ann Smith and Stuart Keith Smith, dba Village Tasting Room,
for an original on-sale beer and wine for public premises alcoholic beverage
license at 250 West Ocean Boulevard, Suite B. (District 2)

Dear Mr.Ryan,

Please be advised that the Long Beach City Council, at its meeting held August 17, 2004,
the Long Beach City Council requested that the subject application have existing
conditions applied.

The City of Long Beach thanks you for taking this request into consideration.

Respectfully submitted,

LARRY HERRERA
CITY CLERK

cc. Councilmember Dan Baker, 2™ District
City Prosecutor
Police Dept. (2) Chief & Vice
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